Invitation

Dear Parents/Carers
Please come to our family assembly on Thursday 28th June  18 @ 2.45pm. 
With love from Miss Palmer’s2 class.
We request that babies and toddlers do not attend the assembly.  In exceptional circumstances should this be unavoidable please be seated so that you can leave the hall should your child become restless.

Thank you
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